
 

HOLY SOULS’ CHURCH IS OPEN FOR PRIVATE PRAYER  
(The entrance is the main entrance from the car park) 

 
You are very welcome to come in and spend a few moments in prayer and enjoy the peace and quiet. 

Details of when private prayer sessions are taking place in the coming week are on the notice board and 

can also be found on the Holy Souls’ website and Facebook pages. 

Please take home this information sheet for future use. 

PRAY SAFE : STAY SAFE 

Stewards will be present to make sure we are kept safe and follow the regulations. 

If you are in the vulnerable category please heed Government advice and stay safe at home. 

Please do not come to church if you are displaying symptoms of Covid-19 or any other transmissible illness. 

Children aged 16 years and under must be accompanied by an adult. 

People from different households should not share lifts. 

People with physical impairments should assess their own needs, and if required, ask a member of their 

household to accompany them. While stewards will be present, their assistance will be limited by the 

parameters imposed by hygiene and social distancing. 

 

TO OPEN LEGALLY AND SAFELY WE MUST COMPLY WITH THE LAW & 
 GOVERNMENT AND DIOCESAN GUIDELINES 

 
This means: 

Social distancing must be observed at all times in the car park and when in church where seats will be 

taped off to help us keep the required distance. A one-way system is in operation. 

People from the same household can sit together in a row of seats within church. 

Care should be taken when parking in the car park. Try to avoid parking immediately next to another car. If 

parking beside another car cannot be avoided, wait for the occupants of the neighbouring car to get in / 

out and move away. Avoid skin contact with neighbouring cars. 

To maintain social distancing a maximum of 20 people can be in church at any one time – including the 

stewards. You will be asked to wait outside if this maximum is reached until a seat becomes available. 

Hand sanitiser must be used when entering and leaving church. Hand sanitiser stations are in place at the 

entrance and exit points. 

You will be asked to sign a visitors sheet – providing your name and contact information.  

Once in church, please do not touch any statues, crucifixes or other devotional objects.  

Please note: Toilet facilities will not be available in church. 

 


